
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Notice 
 

To: Interested Parties 

From: Casey Evans 

Date: January 9, 2023  

Subject: SERS Audit and Compliance Meeting Cancelled 
 

 

 
The regular meeting of the Audit and Compliance Committee of the State Employees’ 
Retirement System (SERS) scheduled for Tuesday, January 10, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. will be 
cancelled.  The January meeting will be rescheduled for a future date with the meeting 
notice and agenda being posted on the SERS website.  
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